
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Evelyn P Class 2: Iyla E   Class 3:  Sam A   Class 4: Amelie 
 

Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards: Riley, Mya, Livvy, Joseph W 
Writer of the Week:    To be Awarded Next Week 

 16th June 2023 

 
 NEEDWOOD 

Class 1: Orien-Duke N   Class 2: Year 4   Class 3: George 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Tiffany R, Annabel C, Alfie H, George S, Harrison L, Orien Duke N 
Writer of the Week:      To be Awarded Next Week 

Dear Parents, 
 
What a scorcher it has been this week! Thank you for sending the children to school with hats,         
suncream and water bottles. The forecast for next week is more changeable, but we ask that the       
children continue to bring these items in as it will still be warm. 
 
Thank you to the Dads and other significant adults who were able to come to the father's day services 
and lunches this week. It has been great to welcome you into school. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us for sports days next week! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   
 

 (Silver Star) 

Marcie, Aaisla-May (Silver Star) 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1  -  96% 

 CLASS 2   -  97% 

  CLASS 3   -   94% 

  CLASS 4   -  93% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1   -  94% 
 

CLASS 2  -  100% 
 

CLASS 3  -  96% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

Archie   (Bronze Star) 

  (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

SUMMER SPORT CAMP  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

20.6.23 SPORTS DAY AFTERNOON 

30.6.23 150TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 2.00 PM 

3.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING/NEW INTAKE  
MORNING 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

10.7.23 KS2 DERBY OPEN CENTRE TRIP 

14.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS SHOW 

17.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

20.6.23 KS2 DERBY OPEN CENTRE TRIP 

21.6.23 MUSIC CONCERT - C2 

22.6.23 SPORTS DAY—9.15AM  

29.6.23 RM 150TH CELEBRATION  

5.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

19.7.23 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 



 
 

 
 
 

Needwood children had a wonderful day learning about different faiths, 
Islam, Hinduism and Sikhism. The children engaged in learning about 
different aspects of these faiths and were very fortunate to have had a 
visit from one of our families, Mr and Mrs Shergill, to explain more about 
the Gurdwara and langar experience to them. They brought with them 
some delicious food for children to sample in the same way that langar 
is shared at the Gurdwara. We are extremely grateful to Mr and Mrs 
Shergill for creating this experience for the children and bringing      
learning to life! The children really enjoyed trying new tastes and         
flavours. 
 
KS2 children are now looking forward to their trip to the Open Centre on Tuesday 20

th
 June. A           

reminder please that children need to bring in a hat (no logos or animal print please) or plain scarf to 
cover their heads when entering the places of worship. They also need to wear sensible shoes and 
school trousers or black/grey leggings, no shorts or skirts/dresses please. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEEDWOOD PTA  
Sports Day 
Needwood PTA will be selling cold drinks and ice 
cream on Sports Day.  
 
Needwood PTA EGM - 6th July 2023 
All parents welcome to attend the EGM where we shall 
be discussing the future of Needwood PTA and it’s 
charity status.  If you have any questions please see 
Sam or Emma on the playground.  

INFORMATION 



 
 
 
  
Today was our first ses- sion at Forest School.  We 
were so grateful for the shade our wonderful forest offered us as once again the sun was beating 
down.  Lovely of course but a little too hot to be running around. 
The children had a wonderful time, exploring the site, which had been opened up a lot since they 
were last there.  Some of the girls did a great job tidying around the firepit which had become 
very overgrown. 
  
After a heavy cloud burst the night before and the continuing warm weather there were LOTS of 
slugs to be found.  The children also found caterpillars and various other creatures.  They then got 
into groups and went on a scavenger hunt looking for something smooth, fuzzy, pine cones,         
different leaves to name a few plus something beautiful and of course these varied a lot too – and 
we   discussed the phrase ‘beauty is in the eye of the beholder’., 
  
We are so grateful and feel so lucky to be able to offer our children the opportunity to have a bit 
of freedom, to explore and play in a safe environment with the emphasise on the children         
making  their own decisions, assessing risks and generally being able to play without close            
supervision.  Fun for all. 
  
Please can I remind everyone to bring wellies where possible in case I want to take them into the 
river, have a hat, waterproofs  and bring sunscreen please as this being the summer term hopefully 
weather will be warm – with rain too of course.  
  
 Gill Spencer 
Forest School Leader 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

COMMUNITY 


